
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: November 18, 2024 
 
To:  Priests, deacons and parish business managers 
  
From: Bro. Nicholas Wolfla, OFM Conv., delegate for canonical affairs  
  
Re:  Guidelines for Columbaria 

           
 
The Archdiocese of Atlanta has issued a new protocol document for parishes 
that have a Columbarium. You can find it here.  
 
If you have questions, please contact me at nwolfla@archatl.com.  

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Columbarium-Protocol-DRAFT-10222024-Updated-2.pdf
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